
Important Information for visiting teams

This will be a busy weekend at the SMC Waterfront with “Hawktoberfest”
and the Great Bamboo Boat Race.

1. Leave River Center parking lot open for regatta volunteers.
2. Drop off your teams and park vehicles at the Campus Center.
3. Keep gear and lunches out of the second floor of the River Center.
4. Wet people are restricted to the first floor of the River Center.
5. The Conference Room will be open to coaches only.
6. Coaching will take place ONLY from the floating dinghy docks or on

shore. (Family river boat tours will be leaving from the pier).


